
PHS 2022 Driver’s Education Information​
 

Paragould High School will be providing an opportunity for Driver’s Education this 
summer. There are 15 spots available. We will have one (1) class only. The dates 
for this class are July 18th- August 5th, 2022. The first 15 qualified students to 
register for the course will be enrolled.  
 
Class time will be from 8:00-10:00am Monday- Friday. Driving times will be 
assigned later.  
 
The program consists of 30 hours of classroom instruction, 6 hours of 
behind-the-wheel instruction (BTW) on public streets and highways, and 6 hours 
of in-the-car observation.  
 
Students must be at least 14 years of age and have completed the 8th grade 
prior to the beginning of classroom instruction. Students must obtain and have in 
their possession a valid learner’s permit when receiving the BTW instruction on 
public streets and highways.  
 
If you are interested in taking this please fill out the form: 
 

Link to Sign-up for 2022 Driver's Education 
 
 
*Please be aware that for those who sign up and are able to take the 
course- there will be a $100.00 fee to take the class. This will be due in the 
first four days of the class. If the fee is not paid by then the student will be 
removed from the class.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfK_mtqvK2YnXC7bDpe5EA0iE18z9F7j8DjixIPw3qt_pdqZA/viewform?usp=sf_link

